

PEFC Council

International Cointrin Center Route de Pré-Bois 20 CH-1215 Geneva Switzerland

t +41 22 799 45 40 f +41 22 799 45 50 e info@pefc.org www.pefc.org

PEFC Norway

Rådhusgata 23 B

Pb. 1438 Vika, 0115

Oslo

Norway

Letter sent by email: thomas.husum@pefc.no

Geneva, 8th June 2023

MAINTAINING THE ENDORSEMENT OF THE NORWEGIAN FOREST CERTIFICATION SYSTEM

Dear Thomas,

Following the application submitted by PEFC Norway on 20th August 2022, I am pleased to inform you that the external assessment of the Norwegian Forest Certification System is now completed. Attached to this letter we enclosed the output of the process, the final report of the assessment of the System.

This is my great pleasure to declare the Norwegian Forest Certification System is fully compliant with the PEFC requirements and its endorsed status is maintained. The upcoming endorsement milestones are already published on Podio and attached to this letter for easier reference.

The Technical Unit of the PEFC Secretariat will shortly contact you regarding the internal assessment of your administration according to the requirements set in the PEFC GD 1004, Administration of the PEFC Scheme.

If you have any queries concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact the Technical Unit of the PEFC Secretariat.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Berger

Chief Executive Officer and Secretary General, PEFC Council

Enclosure: mentioned